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HUMAN RIGHTS COUNCIL
30TH SESSION OF THE WORKING GROUP OF THE UPR
REVIEW OF CAMEROON
16TH MAY, 2018
STATEMENT BY NIGERIA
Mr Vice President,
Nigeria welcomes the delegation of Cameroon for the presentation of their UPR National Report. We commend the country’s efforts in the implementation of previous recommendations.
2.	Nigeria lauds the adoption and operationalization of the 2015-2019 National Action Plan for the Promotion and Protection of Human Rights by the Government of Cameroon. We commend the Government for its efforts in combating impunity on the parts of its law enforcement officials. We also note with encouragement the country’s enhancement of its institutional frame-works for the Promotion of Bilingualism and Multiculturalism.
3.	While acknowledging the efforts and commitments of Cameroon in upholding human rights, and in the spirit of constructive dialogue, Nigeria wishes to make the following recommendations for the consideration of Cameroon:
i. To continue with its efforts aimed at combating all forms of discrimination among its population; and
ii. To continue to mobilise resources and seek necessary international assistance to enhance its capacity in upholding human rights, in line with its international obligations.
4.	We wish Cameroon a very successful review process.
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